UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

March 5, 2013

Ms. Vanessa McClary
State of Texas

Re:  Inthe Matter of Equifax Information Services LLC, File No. 102 3252

Dear Ms. McClary:

Thank you for your comment regarding the Federal Trade Commission’s consent
agreement in the above-entitled proceeding. The Commission has placed your comment on the
public record pursuant to rule 4.9(b)(6)(ii) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice, 16 C.F.R. §
4.9(b)(6)(ii), and has given it serious consideration.

The Commission appreciates your support of the proposed settlement. The Commission
is committed to protecting consumers in financial distress
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